
Car stolen following break in
to house in Livingston

Police  in  West  Lothian  are
appealing for information following
a  housebreaking  at  a  property  in
Livingston.
The incident happened around 8pm on Saturday, 1 February, on
Deanswood Park in the Deans area of the town.

The property was broken into and car keys taken along with a
black Vauxhall Viva car, registration SG65 VGZ.

Detective Constable Lynn Myles said: “Our investigation to
trace  those  responsible  is  ongoing  and  enquiries  so  far
indicate there were two men seen in the area at the time.

“We are keen to find out more and are asking the public to
check private CCTV, doorbell footage and dash-cams to see if
they have captured anything that could assist officers.”

“Also, please get in touch if you see the car that was taken.”

Anyone who can help is asked to contact Police Scotland on
101, quoting incident number 3565 of Saturday, 1 February,
2024.
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